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Holiday Note 

We send Thanksgiving holiday greetings to you and your family. If you’re heading out on the road or 
braving the “friendly skies”, best wishes for safe and uneventful travels wherever you go.

The SoilBiotics offices will be closed Wednesday, Thursday and Friday, Nov. 22-24. We will reopen on 
Monday, Nov. 27 with normal office hours.

Last Chance for the SOIL BOOST Fall Discount Program!

Through the end of November, we are offering a special Fall discount of 5% off any order for Soil Boost, 
regardless of order size. No other discounts apply to this special offer. Soil Boost is available in 50 lb. 
bags or 1-ton bulk bags.

 

Put Soil Boost on this winter to get ready for next spring!

Time for Soil Testing 

Now that the crops are out of the fields it’s time for soil testing. Even though prices for 
macronutrients have recovered from frightening levels, it’s always a good idea to find out what 
nutrients you need to replenish before planting next spring. The SoilBiotics Soil Testing Program 
provides a soil analysis that aids in determining pre-plant and side-dress fertilization requirements.  It 
was created by GMS Labs and SoilBiotics with specific criteria to provide an understanding of the crop 
production capabilities of each field in terms of salinity, soil type, water holding capacity, percolation, 
and much more! To learn more about the SoilBiotics Soil Testing Program please click on this link: 



SoilBiotics.com  |  815-929-1752  |  2902 W State Route 17  |  Kankakee, IL 60901

http://soilbiotics.com/Partners

Construction Reminder 

OFFICES: The brick is up on the front and contractors are busy with plumbing and HVAC installation 
inside our future new offices. Plans are still on track to move in this next spring. Our temporary offices in 
downtown Kankakee have limited access so we are not able to allow customer visits or meetings at this 
location unless prior arrangements are made. Our BUSINESS PHONE number is the same – 815-929-
1752.

SHIPPING/PRODUCT PICK-UPS: Construction will not affect our warehouse and receiving facilities, which 
will remain open for all shipping and product pick-ups at the 2902 W. State Route 17, Kankakee IL 60901 
address. Please call the business phone and work with our Order Department to arrange for any shipping or 
product pick-up needs.

MAIL or PARCELS: If you need to mail or parcel ship anything to SoilBiotics please send it to:  SoilBiotics, 
c/o Judy Zehr, 18500 West 3000 South Road, Reddick, IL 60961.  

http://www.soil-biotics.com/
https://www.facebook.com/SoilBiotics
https://twitter.com/soilbiotics
http://soilbiotics.com/Partners

